
Broken Bow Area WRAP project 

The WRAP project continues to grow in importance – the grant was used to obtain the necessary 
training for two county facilitators – Rotarian Jessica McCaslin, and fellow mental health therapist Patsy 
Burnett.  

Our biggest challenge – COVID-19 – which also accelerates the need.  

The training which we originally thought was going to have to be obtained out of state, was offered in 
state through Nebraska Emergency Management. McCaslin and Burnett are now fully licensed in WRAP 
(Wellness Recovery Action Plan) with intent now that the state is opening up to continue their quest to 
better bring it to the community.  

Without the grant from Rotary this valued and needed training would not be in place.  

Thank you 


